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Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

G Y  Hynn 
Thursday, November 29,2001 1155 AM 
Mary Anne Helton 
RE: Clarification 

Certainly. 

-----0rig i nal Message----- 
From: Mary Anne Helton 
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2001 11 :48 AM 
To: Kay Flynn 
Subject: FW: Clarification 

Kay, can you please include this e-mail in the docket filed for Docket No. 000824-El? 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Anne Helton 
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2001 1 1 :24 AM 
To: Charlie Beck (E-mail); Chris Browder (E-mail); Daniel E. Frank 
(E-mail); Gary Sasso; James A. McGee (E-mail 2); James A. McGee 
(E-mail); Javier Portuondo (E-mail); Jill Bowman (E-mail); Joe 
McClothlin (E-mail); John McWhirter (E-mail); Karen Wateska (E-mail); 
Lee Schmudde (E-mail); Michael Twomey (E-mail); Paul Lewis (E-mail); 
Peter Antonacci (E-mail); Ron LaFace; Seann Frazier (E-mail); Tom Cloud 
(E-mail); Vickie Gordon Kaufman (E-mail) 
Cc: FL Power Rate Case 
Subject: Clarification 

Yesterday, you should have received by e-mail a memorandum announcing a meeting in St. Petersburg on December 6, 
2001. The memorandum identified the discussion of rates as one of the purposes of the meeting. That statement is 
not entirely accurate. What will be discussed, in addition to FPC's proposed load forecasts, ir FPC's cost of service 
study. Commission staff has clarifying questions we want to ask concerning the study. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 

Mary Anne Helton 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Bureau of Telecommunications 
Division of Legal Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862 
(850) 4 1 3-6096 (voice) 
(850) 41 3-6250 (fax) 
mhelton@psc.statc.fl.us 
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